
Dear Wonderful Second Grader, 
 

Welcome to your new classroom! My name is Miss Davenport, and I am so 
excited to be your second-grade teacher this year. I hope you’re having a fun 
summer—maybe playing outside, going on adventures, or just relaxing. I can’t 
wait to hear what you’ve been up to! 

This summer, I’ve been spending time with my family and friends. A few 
years ago, I got a puppy named Charlie! He’s a mix of a Boston Terrier and a 
King Charles Cavalier. He loves going on walks, and I love being with him. You will 
definitely hear me talk about Charlie a lot this year!  

Second grade is filled with fun and learning. We will learn about amazing 
landforms like volcanoes, mountains, and desserts. You will read exciting stories, 
write your own poems, and even learn how to tell time in math! 

I can’t wait to get to know you better and see all the special things that 
make you you! In our classroom, we will be kind, helpful, and work as a team. We 
will cheer each other on and celebrate all the great things we do together. 

Get ready for a fantastic year with new friends, fun adventures, and lots 
of learning. I’ll see you on the first day of school—September 2nd. Don’t forget 
to bring your smile! 놴놲놵놶놷놳 

See you so soon! 

Miss Davenport 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


